MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING
Town of Frankfort Plan Commission
1/16/07 Minutes

The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission held its 26th meeting January 16, 2007. Commission Chairwoman Maureen Manore called the meeting to order at 7:12 p.m. 

Present were Manore; vice chairwoman Becky Gates; secretary Bryce Black; commission members Denny Richardson, Donna Gates, Brian Bee, and Denny Wentworth; and alternate Sally Baecker. 

1. Minutes from previous meeting
Black read the minutes from the October plan commission meeting. With a few minor spelling corrections, Richardson moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Baecker. The motion was unanimously approved.

2. News from commission members

Manore and Baecker reported that they attended a seminar about private property rights held in Durand on 1/8/07. The title of the presentation was, "Is this land really mine?"  The presenter was Kurt Stein, professor emeritus at William Mitchell College of Law in St. Paul, and currently a resident of the Town of Frankfort.  

Baecker also reported that she attended a December meeting in Cadott concerning liberty vs. sustainable development. She said she would send other commission members an information packet from this meeting.

Manore and Backer said they are planning to attend a 2/26/07 meeting in Menomonie on sustainable working lands. 

Baecker reported that another event will also occur on 2/26/07, at 6:30 PM in New Richmond, WI.  This will be a discussion dealing with the complexities of comprehensive planning and other land use issues. The speakers will be Tom Harnish, counsel for the Wisconsin Towns Association, and Jay Verhulst, Vilas County Board member and director of the Foundation for Common Sense.  The meeting is free and open to the public.

3. Review comprehensive plan draft chapter 3

Manore passed out copies of the most recent draft of chapter 3 of the Town's Comprehensive Plan, "Physical Features." A number of suggestions were made for minor revisions, which Manore will incorporate into the chapter's next draft. 

4. Upcoming meetings
The next Frankfort Town Board meeting is scheduled for 2/13/07.

A primary election to choose among three Wisconsin Supreme Court candidates is scheduled for 2/20/07.

The Plan Commission will  meet next on 02/22/07, at 7:30 p.m.. The agenda will include examining completed draft chapters.
5. Adjournment
Baecker moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by D. Gates. The motion passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Bryce Black, Recording Secretary

